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Double orange 
cashmere scarf 
€199.00 
 
 
Size: 50 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Orange. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Classic black scarf 
in cashmere blend 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 30 x 180 cm 
Colour: Black. 
Material: 90% virgin 
wool and 10% 
cashmere. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

Cashmere scarf in 
grey check 
€199.00 
 
 
Size: 60 x 190 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Charcoal 
grey, medium grey, 
light grey, black and 
red. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

Dark grey melange 
scarf in fine wool 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 52 x 190 cm 
Material: 100% 
lambswool. 
Colour: Charcoal 
grey melange and 
medium grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

Beautiful scarf in 
soft cashmere 
blend 
€199.00 
 
Size: 75 x 195 cm 
Material: 50% modal 
(natural), 27% cotton 
and 23% cashmere. 
Colour: Black and 
taupe. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

Natural coloured 
scarf in 100% 
cashmere 
€199.00 
 
Size: 55 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Natural 
(ecru), beige and off-
white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

Cashmere scarf in 
red melange 
€199.00 
 
 
Size: 55 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Red 
melange, ecru, beige 
and burgundy. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Grey melange scarf 
in 100% cashmere 
€199.00 
 
 
Size: 55 x 190 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Off-white and 
dark grey melange, 
light camel and light 
grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
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Paisley scarf with 
bird motif in grey 
and green 
€99.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% soft 
virgin wool. 
Colour: Emerald 
green, light grey and 
anthracite grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Paisley scarf with 
bird motif in grey 
and pastel pink 
€99.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% soft 
virgin wool. 
Colour: Pastel pink, 
light grey and 
anthracite grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 
 

 
Paisley scarf with 
bird motif in grey 
and pink 
€99.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% soft 
virgin wool. 
Colour: Pink, light 
grey and anthracite 
grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Paisley scarf with 
bird motif in grey 
and blue 
€99.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% soft 
virgin wool. 
Colour: Blue, light 
blue, light grey and 
anthracite grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Cashmere scarf in 
fuchsia melange 
€199.00 
 
 
Size: 55 x 190 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Fuchsia 
(pink) melange, ecru, 
beige and burgundy. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Beige / taupe 
melange scarf in 
100% cashmere 
€199.00 
 
Size: 55 x 190 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Beige (grey), 
off-white and taupe. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Light blue melange 
scarf in fine wool 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 52 x 190 cm 
Material: 100% 
lambswool. 
Colour: Light blue 
melange and taupe. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

Light grey scarf in 
100% cashmere 
€199.00 
 
 
Size: 55 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Light grey, 
camel, medium grey 
and off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
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Blue melange scarf 
in fine wool 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 52 x 190 cm 
Material: 100% 
lambswool. 
Colour: Clear blue 
and medium grey. 
Care: Dryclean only. 
 

 
Medium grey scarf 
in 100% cashmere 
€199.00 
 
 
Size: 55 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Medium 
grey, camel and off-
white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Grey plaid scarf in 
soft virgin wool 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 50 x 195 cm 
Colour: Anthracite 
grey, medium grey 
and burnt orange. 
Material: 100% soft 
virgin wool. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Blue plaid scarf in 
virgin wool 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 50 x 195 cm 
Colour: Blue, medium 
grey and ochre. 
Material: 100% soft 
virgin wool. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

Earth-coloured 
scarf in beautiful 
plaid 
€99.00 
 
Size: 55 x 195 cm 
Colour: Earth, blue, 
ecru, mocha, olive 
green and kiwi green. 
Material: 100% soft 
virgin wool. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Medium blue plaid 
scarf 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 55 x 195 cm 
Colour: Medium 
blue, navy, earth, 
ecru and kiwi green. 
Material: 100% soft 
virgin wool. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Plaid virgin wool 
scarf in beautiful 
earth tones 
€99.00 
 
Size: 55 x 190 cm 
Colour: Earth, olive, 
black, mustard and 
sand. 
Material: 100% 
virgin wool. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Plaid blue scarf in 
fine virgin wool 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 55 x 190 cm 
Colour: Blue, earth, 
army, black, mustard 
and off-white. 
Material: 100% virgin 
wool. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
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Soft herringbone 
weave scarf 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% 
virgin wool. 
Colour: Charcoal 
grey, medium grey, 
light grey, bright blue, 
orange, bright green 
and burgundy. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Plaid grey scarf in 
fine virgin wool 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 55 x 190 cm 
Colour: Grey, olive, 
ochre, burgundy, off-
white and anthracite 
grey. 
Material: 100% 
lambswool. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Plaid virgin wool 
scarf in shades of 
brown 
€99.00 
 
Size: 55 x 190 cm 
Colour: Earth brown, 
anthracite grey, olive, 
ocher, burnt orange 
and off-white. 
Material: 100% 
lambswool. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

Orange cashmere 
scarf 
€199.00 
 
 
Size: 50 x 210 cm 
Material: 100% 
cashmere. 
Colour: Warm 
orange. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Beautiful dusty blue 
scarf 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 75 x 195 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Dusty blue. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Beautiful cool grey 
scarf 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 75 x 195 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Beautiful warm 
yellow scarf 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 75 x 195 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Warm 
yellow. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

Black and white 
scarf with fine 
ornamental print 
€99.00 
 
Size: 80 x 205 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Black, off-
white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
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Oversized 
multicoloured scarf 
€119.00 
 
 
Size: 100 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% soft 
wool. 
Colour: Off-white, 
warm grey, green, 
fuchsia, petrol, brown 
and olive. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Oversized scarf in 
pastel colours 
€119.00 
 
 
Size: 100 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Grey, light 
grey, light blue, pink, 
black and sand. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Herringbone weave 
scarf 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 60 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% heat-
treated soft wool. 
Colour: Light grey 
and bright coral. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Delicate grey scarf 
in two-tone print 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 80 x 185 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool in beautiful 
weaving. 
Colour: Medium grey 
(ash), warm dark grey 
(smoked pearl) and 
off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Unique grey scarf 
€99.00 
 
 
 
Size: 100 x 140 cm 
Material: 50% modal 
(natural) and 50% 
cotton. 
Colour: Light grey to 
medium grey 
nuances. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Unique pink scarf 
€99.00 
 
 
 
Size: 100 x 140 cm 
Material: 50% modal 
(natural) and 50% 
cotton. 
Colour: Shades of 
pink. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Unique blue scarf 
€99.00 
 
 
 
Size: 80 x 180 cm 
Material: 50% modal 
(natural) and 50% 
cotton. 
Colour: Bright blue 
and light blue. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

Unique navy blue 
scarf 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 50% modal 
(natural) and 50% 
cotton. 
Colour: Navy blue. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
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Black and white 
double-faced scarf 
in cotton 
€99.00 
 
Size: 120 x 120 cm 
Material: 100% 
cotton. 
Colour: Black and 
white. 
Care: Dry clean only 
 

 
Indigo blue double-
faced scarf in 
cotton 
€99.00 
 
Size: 120 x 120 cm 
Material: 100% 
cotton. 
Colour: Light blue 
and indigo blue. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

Black scarf in 
beautiful quality 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 120 x 120 cm 
Material: 50% modal 
(natural) and 50% 
cotton. 
Colour: Black and 
grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Marine blue scarf in 
beautiful quality 
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 120 x 120 cm 
Material: 50% modal 
(natural) and 50% 
cotton. 
Colour: Marine blue 
and light blue. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Ultra soft double 
faced scarf from  
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 35 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% 
virgin wool. 
Colour: Charcoal 
grey, medium grey, 
light grey and burnt 
orange. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Ultra soft double 
faced scarf from  
€99.00 
 
 
Size: 35 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% 
virgin wool. 
Colour: Charcoal 
grey, medium grey, 
light grey and burnt 
orange. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Unique caramel-
coloured scarf with 
floral weaving 
€119.00 
 
Size: 80 x150 cm 
Material: 50% cotton 
and 50% modal 
(natural). 
Colour: Caramel 
(golden). 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Unique sand-
coloured scarf with 
floral weaving 
€119.00 
 
Size: 80 x150 cm 
Material: 50% cotton 
and 50% modal 
(natural). 
Colour: Sand 
(mauve). 
Care: Dry clean only. 
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Classic leopard 
print scarf 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% wool. 
Colour: Mocha, 
cinnamon and beige. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 
 

 
Grey leopard print 
scarf 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm  
Material: 100% 
wool.  
Colour: Black, grey 
and off-white.  
Care: Dry clean only. 

 

 
Blue leopard print 
scarf 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% wool. 
Colour: Dark blue, 
bright blue, indigo 
blue and off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

 
Delicate scarf in 
Ashes of Roses  
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 75 x 200 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Delicate rose 
with greyish tinge. 
Care: Dry clean only. 

Clear blue scarf in 
animal and polka 
dot print 
€89.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Clear blue, 
anthracite grey and 
off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Hot pink scarf in 
animal and polka 
dot print 
€89.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Hot pink, 
anthracite grey and 
off-white 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Anthracite grey 
scarf in animal and 
polka dot print 
€89.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Anthracite 
grey and off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

Beige scarf in animal 
and polka dot print 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Warm beige, 
camel and off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 



	
   	
   	
  
	
  

Besos ApS ｜ Vestergade 39, 4., 5000 Odense C, DENMARK ｜ VAT 34691967 
Tel: +45 4058 0606 ｜ Web: www.besosscarves.com ｜ E-mail: info@besosscarves.com 

 

 

 
Zebra print scarf in 
black and off-white 
colour combination 
€89.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Black and 
off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 
 

 
Zebra print scarf in 
warm beige, black 
and off-white 
€89.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Warm beige, 
black and off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Zebra print scarf in 
tobacco brown, 
black and off-white 
€89.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Warm 
tobacco brown, black 
and off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Zebra striped scarf 
in beautiful colours 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% wool. 
Colour: Dark brown, 
medium brown, 
graphite, black and 
off-white. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Snake print scarf in 
black and grey 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Light grey 
and black. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Snake print scarf in 
army green and 
beige 
€89.00 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Army green 
and beige. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Snake print scarf in 
beige 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Ecru and 
beige. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 
Snake print scarf in 
grey 
€89.00 
 
 
Size: 70 x 180 cm 
Material: 100% fine 
wool. 
Colour: Warm 
medium grey and 
anthracite grey. 
Care: Dry clean only. 
 

 


